
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project ClassAct Sponsorship Packet 
 

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider sponsoring Project ClassAct! Through the 

program, we strive to provide students with advanced educational opportunities, while easing 

the financial strain on their teachers. With your support, we can enhance the learning experiences 

of as many students as possible. 

 

 We invite you to become an invaluable sponsor of this popular program. Your donation 

comes with special recognition and status, as well as other great benefits. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Marcus Harris Foundation 

  

 



 

One-Time Donations 

Package Tiers 

 

Bronze ($1-$99) ● Special recognition on our social media 
platforms (Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, LinkedIn) 

 

Silver ($100-$199) ● Special recognition on our social media 
platforms (Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, LinkedIn) 

● Special recognition in our monthly 
newsletter 

 

 

Gold ($200-$299) ● Special recognition on our social media 
platforms (Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, LinkedIn) 

● Special recognition in our monthly 
newsletter 

● Inclusion of your company logo on our 
website 

 

 

Platinum ($300+) ● Special recognition on our social media 
platforms (Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, LinkedIn) 

● Special recognition in our monthly 
newsletter 

● Inclusion of your company logo on our 
website 

● Full page ad on our website 
● Your choice of one free item from the 

Project ClassAct collection in our 
online store (T-shirt, sweatshirt, mug, 
etc.) 

 

  



 

Recurring Donations 

 

Regular monthly support of Project ClassAct is crucial to the ongoing success of the program. So, 

all our recurring donors receive special status as Education Ambassadors. This distinction 

provides unique access to program activities, including the opportunity to participate in our 

monthly check presentations.  

 

For more info on becoming an Education Ambassador, please contact us at 

info@marcusharrisfoundation.org. 
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Marcus and fellow board members Robin and Brianna at our 1st ever Project ClassAct check presentation,  

for Ms. Javadi’s 2nd grade class (Merrick-Moore Elementary, in Durham) 

 

 

We’re thrilled to have been able to help dozens of students and teachers through Project ClassAct 

so far, providing them with LEGO STEM sets, iPads, Osmo systems, interactive whiteboard 

tables, fully stocked classroom libraries, and many more advanced educational items. We’re 

excited about all the progress we’re continuing to make – and with your help, that progress will 

be even greater. Thank you so much for your time and consideration, and we look forward to 

hearing from you soon! 

 

Please contact us at info@marcusharrisfoundation.org with any questions or concerns you may 

have about donating to Project ClassAct. 
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